
3. RAISING WASTE AWARENESS – PROPOSAL BY GLASS TOWER 
 
 An apology for absence was received from the representatives from Glass Tower and a copy of their 

written proposal was circulated for information.  It was suggested that councils should review what 
initiatives they were taking in their own areas and it was noted it would be desirable that any future 
publicity/education campaign fit in with the proposals to be contained within the RMF business plan on 
regional waste minimisation initiatives. 

 
 The Subcommittee received the information. 

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's Minutes for the decision


